PPH: Correction of information in the audit report of 2019
On 26 May 2020, Phong Phu Corporation announced the correction of information in the audit report of 2019 as follows:
A&C Auditing and Consulting Co., Ltd audited the consolidated financial statement for the fiscal year ended on 31 December 2019 of Phong Phu Corporation and issued Auditing Report No. 1.0828/ 20/ TC - AC dated March 30, 2020. However, there were errors in the issued audit report related to the audit opinion as follows: 
Information in the submitted audit report: "In our opinion, the consolidated financial statement reflected honestly and reasonably in the material aspects of the financial situation of Phong Phu Corporation on 31 December 2018, as well as the business results and cash flow for the fiscal year ended on the same day, in accordance with Vietnamese Accounting Standards, Vietnamese Enterprise Accounting System and legal regulations related to the preparation for consolidated financial statement”
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